
Project Update: July 2010 
 
The project team is pleased to report that so far eight sensitization meetings were held in 
the following areas:- Mwase, Mgwazo, Mgubudu and Changeta on the Zambian side of 
Kasungu Wildlife Reserve (KWR). In each area, two meetings were held, one targeting local 
traditional authorities and another one targeting local communities who live around KWR. 
The main aims of the meetings were to make the chiefs and the general public aware of the 
project, project goals and expectations, including lobbying for their support. The project 
team is pleased to report that 80% of the people who attended the meetings were in full 
support of the project and expressed interest in joining the project team in implementation 
of activities. 
 

 


